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From: Dennis Sarnecki < >
Sent: September 24, 2018 11:55 AM

To: Office of the Legislative Counsel

Cc: Dennis Sarnecki

Subject: Bill27 (puppy tail docking)

I would like to comment on dog ( puppy) tail docking.

I think it should continue .

Reasons why:

Short term pain ( if there actually is any) for long term gain.

I'have had 4 Brittanys over the last 35 years, 3 have had there tails docked, the present puppy purchased this year from
the USA is born tailless, | had to purchase the puppy from the USA because the only other puppy | could find was in BC
and it had a tail.

The Brittany is a bird hunting dog which hunts in some pretty tough county, it can easily hurt its tail in the underbrush, if
this happens there is many weeks of pain and suffering until the tail heals.

Also the breed standard for the Brittany is no tail or docked and no more then 4" long.

Please remove the tail docking issue from bill 27.

Thank you

Phone | f 2y one has any questions.

Sent from my iPhone
Dennis Sarnecki





